
May 2024

GGS has lots of exciting field trips and activities coming up. Be
sure to check your students backpacks and Thursday Folders to
make sure you are not missing any important announcements!

And an important reminder, if you would like to volunteer for a field
trip, you will need a district volunteer application approved and on
file. Any questions, contact the office.

Important Upcoming Dates

May 6th, Monday - No School, In Service Day
May 7-10th, Tues-Fri - Scholastic Book Fair
May 22nd, Wednesday - 5th Grade Transition Night at Middle School
from 5-6pm
May 23rd, Thursday - Spring Concert, 6:00pm in the GGS gym
May 27, Monday, No School Memorial Day

Spring Music Concert
Thursday, May 23rd at 6:00pm (5:45pm classrooms open)
Students have been working hard on perfecting their performances
for the spring concert. Please join us in the GGS gym and enjoy
our preschool-5th grade music performances and what they have
been learning about in music with Mr. Simpson.



GGS Kindergarten Round-Up

Thursday, May 9th from 8:30am-10am
Do you have an incoming Kindergarten for the 2024-25 school
year? Please join us to find out more about GGS's Kindergarten
program. Come find out what to expect next year, learn about

curriculum and meet teachers/staff. Your child will also have the opportunity to visit a kindergarten
classroom and go on a short bus ride!

5th Grade Transition to Middle School
The month of May is full of getting our current 5th graders prepared
to head on to our middle school next year. On Wednesday, May
22nd, from 5-6pm incoming 6th graders and their families are
invited to "NKN Middle School Transition Night" up at the middle school in Rockaway. Families and
students will learn all about what middle school will be like and how to successfully make the
transition. Students and parents will come away feeling prepared, ready and excited about starting
6th grade. Then on Wednesday, May 29th, the 5th grade students will go as a group and visit the
school themselves.

GGS's Book Fair is May 7-10!

The Scholastic Book Fair is coming next week, May 7-10. The
Book Fair will be held in the GGS Library, during students' regular
library days. Families may also purchase books on the Scholastic
Store online from April 15-May 19. Please visit the website for
Garibaldi Grade School's Online Scholastic Book Fair:
https://www.scholastic.com/bf/garibaldigradeschool

May's Characteristic is Integrity

Each month, GGS focuses on a personal characteristic and teaches it to our students.
Our focus for the month May is Integrity. Students demonstrate integrity by doing the right thing
when no one is looking, taking pride in their work and makes the right decision regardless of what
others are doing.

At the end of the month we will be handing out three awards in each class, two for students who
were demonstrating Integrity and one Pride of the Pack award focused on perseverance. Please
talk with your child(ren) around the conversations they are having at school on how they show
Integrity.

https://www.scholastic.com/bf/garibaldigradeschool


Counselor’s Corner- Ms. H.

Excitement is in the air as we approach the end of another school
year! We have finished up our unit on bully prevention and we are
now discovering the ways to be a good friend. We are talking about
the ways we can use our “Tools” to help others feel cared for and
included, as well as how to use them when we have a
disagreement. The 10 tips below are the topics that I will cover in
my classroom lessons.

During May we will also focus on career exploration. As the students participate in my lessons, I’m
hoping that it will spark curiosity in the world of work and some of the different job opportunities
that are available. It will be a time where the students will do some self exploration to learn more
about themselves and their unique capabilities and how those might align with certain careers. We
will end the month revisiting our safety rules and ways to stay safe.

If you have any questions, or need more information please feel free to contact me,
cherieh@nknsd.org.

Every Day Matters!

mailto:cherieh@nknsd.org


Let's end the year with strong school attendance! Much of your
child's learning today is built upon what they learned the day before!
So when students miss school for any reason, excused or
unexcused, this creates a gap and impacts their ability to
participate in learning. This learning gap becomes significant when
a student misses 10% or more of school.

GGS wants your child to succeed and is focused on helping smooth the way to regular attendance.
Share your challenges so the staff can help. We have many resources and staff to assist you, from
our counselors, community resource coordinators, district nurse, you are not alone! Students who
are present for 90% or more in the month of May will get to have a bubble & chalk recess!

Field Day Volunteers Wanted!
It's that time of the year once again! Mrs. Baertlein is looking for
awesome parent volunteers to help with the end of year field day

on June 7th, from 12-2pm. If you are interested in volunteering, please contact the office or click
here to sign up: Field Day Volunteer Sign-Up

Art Literacy: Zines and the Art of Creating Self-published Books

In April students expressed their experiences, emotions and expertise through the art of Zine
creation inspired by artist and conservationist Maddi Bacon. Maddi utilizes experiences working in
the National Parks Services and with Conservation Corps to inspire their creation of zines and
comic books. Maddi’s recent project, Mount Steel: a Glacier Story is a part of the Terminus
collaborative project sponsored by Olympic National Park.

Students began the lesson exploring the history and significance of Zines from the Harlem
Renaissance in the 1920s through current day. Next students participate in a topic generating
activity that explores the use of adjectives, nouns and verbs in a fun mad-lib style way to create
unique, and often silly, project titles.

The lesson culminates with students learning how to create an 8-page book through strategic
folds and cuts using one single sheet of paper. Using fineliner markers, watercolor brush pens, and
a variety of other Zine-friendly mediums students share their voice and perspectives with peers
through these fun, tiny book creations.

The Art Literacy Program is presented by Sitka Center for Art & Ecology, a non-profit organization.
Through workshops, residencies and events the Sitka Center provides time and space for place-
based reflection, inquiry and creation at the intersection of art and ecology. Sitka is currently
seeking volunteers to help during monthly art literacy lessons in our classrooms. For more
information, please contact Leeauna Perry at leeaunaperry@sitkacenter.org.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc3_BE66eQST5ydJU7Ml7XqONnQDJM5Xzg55N--YKrsTSOpzw/viewform?usp=sf_link
mailto:leeaunaperry@sitkacenter.org


NKN School Board Meetings
Monday, May 13th, 6:30pm
This is a monthly meeting of our school Board. Meeting takes place at our District Office or
through Zoom. You can access this meeting through our district website (www.nknsd.org) under
"School Board" and then "Board Meetings".

Come work for the School District!

We currently have part and full time jobs available within the school district! Full Benefit and Job
Descriptions are listed on our website: https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/ If you
have any questions, contact Kathie Sellars at our District office, 503-355-3506 or
kathies@nknsd.org.

Neah-Kah-Nie Employment Opportunities

Are you interested in a flexible work schedule?

Sign up to be a classified or certified substitute at any of our schools. Neah-Kah-Nie School
District has contracted with ESS for our substitute services. To become a substitute for the
District please go to ESS.com, click on the Job Seeker tab and type in Neah-Kah-Nie School
District to begin the application process. If you have questions about the application process, or
becoming a substitute, please contact ABrueske@ess.com or our Human Resources office at 503-
355-3506

Find the Latest School Happenings online!
Besides our monthly Howler Newsletter, you can find school information online! Our district has an
informative website at www.nknsd.org and Garibaldi Grade School has a page with all sorts of
great information for our families. You can find this monthly newsletter, student handbook and
even a parent page with information on busing, school lunches, wellness and more!

http://www.nknsd.org/
https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/
mailto:kathies@nknsd.org
https://neahkahnie.tedk12.com/hire/index.aspx
http://ess.com/
mailto:ABrueske@ess.com
http://www.nknsd.org/








Garibaldi Grade School

Email: lisas@nknsd.org
Website: nknsd.org
Location: 604 Cypress Avenue, Garibaldi, OR, USA
Phone: 503-322-0311
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